
We’re ending  
period poverty.
Did you know; 1 in 9 girls have missed 
school because they could not afford to 
buy sanitary products in the UK?*

#phsperiodequality
phs.co.uk/periodequality

At phs, we believe everyone should have access to the period products they 
need. Schools, colleges, universities, business and the public sector have a vital 
role to play in ending Period Poverty in the UK. phs Group are here to support 
with an extensive range of period products, guidance and learning materials to 
ensure no-one misses out because of their period. 

*Research carried out by phs Group - Period Equality Whitepaper, June 2021

Your school has a supply of 
sanitary products which are free 
to all learners who need them. 

Speak to your teacher to find  
out more.


